

Friday 5th September 2025

Dear parents/carers

Key Information Sheet: Autumn 1 **Class:** Year 2

Roles	Name
Class Teachers	Morgan
	Jubeda
	Shanjidah
Support staff	Maisha
	Pat

Curriculum summary for Year 2

The following subjects and topics will be covered this half term:

- Reading This half term we will be reading the following books:
 - Hansel and Gretel
 - The Wizard of Oz
 - The Proudest Blue
 - The Highway Rat

Each lesson we will look at new vocabulary, read several pages of the book together as a class and answer comprehension and inference style questions associated with the text.

- Writing We will be learning to write fiction and non-fiction text, letters, recounts, diary entries, and stories linked to shared reading texts.
- Maths We will continue to use the Maths Mastery programme where we will be looking at numbers 1-100, adding and subtracting two digit numbers, measuring length, graphs and then moving on to multiplication and division.
- Science We will be learning about plants, seasons and materials.
- Computing We will be learning about algorithms and programming using the programme purplemash.



• PE – We will be practising skipping and how to move the body in different ways. We will also be talking about healthy eating and why exercise is important. We have P.E specialist teachers; Akram and Sarah, who will be teaching P.E across the school. Please ensure pupils have the right equipment for P.E. sessions (tee-shirt, shorts or sports trousers, trainers, socks).

Our P.E will be on **Tuesday** (Shanjidah) and **Thursday** (Morgan and Jubeda).

- PSHE The year will begin with pupils getting to know each other and the Year 2 staff. The following two topics that we will be learning through our Jigsaw programme will be Being Me and Celebrating Differences.
- Music We have specialist music teachers who will be teaching Year 2 throughout the year.
- Spanish We have a specialist Spanish teacher; Cristina, who will be teaching Year 2 this term for 30 minutes per week.

This is a reminder that pupils are given homework every Friday and it is expected back on the following Wednesday. Homework will consist of Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling. It is expected that your child/ren read for 15 minutes every day and that their reading record is **signed and dated** everyday by an adult.

Lastly a warm welcome to the staff in Year 2, Pat and Maisha (Year 2 TAs).

Yours sincerely

Morgan Bolton
(Y2 Year Group Manager and Y2 class teacher)